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CIVIL SOCIETY ON THE MOVE
TRAINING OFFERS IN NOVEMBER AND DECEMBER

In this year's Kaleidoskop 2022 project, TBB is offering free training for those
interested in Kaleidoskop funding for their own projects.

In 2023, small (up to €3,000) and medium-sized (up to €10,000) projects
involving voluntary work and concerning migration/refugees are to be funded
again within the framework of Kaleidoskop. TBB offers two training courses to

prepare interested initiatives, associations and individuals for submitting

applications:

11/25/2022, 1pm
Kaleidoscope 2023: General conditions and requirements for project funding

Content:
e Kaleidoscope project funding: goals and opportunities
Requirements for project funding
Successfully integration of volunteer work into projects
Financing options, time and legal framework
Target groups & goal achievement
Examples from kaleidoscope practice
Application and project selection
Overview of project implementation and accounting

12/15/2022, 1pm
Project planning, execution and accounting in Kaleidoskop 2023

Content:
e Overview of the Kaleidoscope funding program
From idea to creating a project
Formulate goals, measurements, define indicators
Successful project implementation
Preparation of reports and where-used list
What is necessary, what is important and what is forbidden?
Dealing with changes in the current project

The training courses will take place in the TBB (Oranienstr. 53 / 10969 Berlin).

The number of participants is limited, so we ask kindly to register as soon as
possible.

On the other dates, the training courses are also held in German.

To register or if you have any questions, please send an email to
kaleidoskop@tbb-berlin.de
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